
Important Dates 
Winter Break - We will be in class all the way
up until December 21st. Then we are on break
from December 22nd - January 1st. We will
return to class on January 2nd (Tuesday).

12/22-01/01 : NO CLASS 
01/02: Back to Class
01/15 : NO CLASS - MLK Holiday
02/19 : NO CLASS -  President’s Day
04/01 - 04/05 : NO CLASS - Spring Break
April - Spring Fundraiser

Date TBD
May - Recital Pictures

Date TBD
05/27 : NO CLASS - Memorial Day
June - Recital

Date TBD
06/15 : Planter’s Day Parade

Season’s Greetings WDC Family: 

We did it! We made it through the first part of the dance season and what an experience it
has been. New students, new teachers, & new classes. Our dance community is growing
steadily, and we are excited with all that is still to come. As we head into the final big holiday
of the year, we want you to know just a few things. Please look through our newsletter and
read through all we have going on. As you move through these next few weeks take some
time to enjoy your family, rest a little and take it all in. Sometimes the holiday season can be
overwhelming, busy, stressful, or even depressing. Be kind to those around you, share a
smile, and pay it forward when you can. We appreciate all of you and wish you the happiest
of holidays!

December Newsletter
Woodland Dance Center

Reminders
Inclement Weather Policy and Procedures:
Typically, we follow the Woodland School District
when it comes to closures. If Woodland Schools
close, then we close. There are some exceptions to
that rule sometimes. If the weather is not bad in the
morning, but the forecast changes and it will get bad
for the evening, then we may decide to close the
studio early or all together for that evening. Also, if
the school closes because of expected inclement
weather but the weather changes its mind, then we
may decide to hold classes. 

If classes are closed due to inclement weather, then
we will make up those classes at a later date.
Sometimes those make up classes will happen on a
Saturday. There will be no refunds for inclement
weather closures or if you miss the make up class. 

Communication on closures of the studio due to
inclement weather will be posted on our Social Media
pages, emailed out to parents, and texted to your
contact phone. 
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Reminder as it is wet outside, please follow
the below tips

Have your Student wear shoes that slip
on/off easily (boots are fantastic for
this season)
Be sure to wipe your feet upon entry to
the studio
When entering the studio, please be
sure to walk around the perimeter of
the dance floor
Shoes used for class SHOULD NOT be
worn outside
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More Reminders

Wet  WeatherWet  Weather

Winter Fundraiser & BazaarWinter Fundraiser & Bazaar
Thank you all for coming to our Winter Bazaar! Everything turned out awesome, the kids had a
blast and danced wonderfully. All of the vendors were very happy with your patronage and cannot
wait to come back next year. Thank you for your support!

                                                 Here are some pictures from the awesome event!

WDC MerchWDC Merch
We have WDC Merchandise for sale at the
studio! Please see the cube shelf in between
Studio A and B for current options. 

We will also take any existing clothing or bag
and put our logo on it for $5
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Upcoming Events

Spirit WeekSpirit Week Adult BalletAdult Ballet

For the last week of classes, December 18th-
21st, we invite you to follow the schedule below
and dress up! 

MONDAY: Holiday Pajamas

TUESDAY: Holiday Hats 
                      (any hat, headband, or hairpiece)

WEDNESDAY: Holiday Socks

THURSDAY: Favorite Holiday Flair 
                      (any fun clothes, headwear, etc)

Adult Ballet classes have started and are going
well! Due to popularity, we will be continuing the
classes. 

Have some free time Wednesday nights at 7 PM?
Grab a few friends and come join Ballet class for
the Drop-In rate at $12, or get one of our punch
card options: 

$50 - 5 Classes
$90 - 10 Classes (Buy 9 classes, get the 10th FREE)

Want to be a part of our holiday “Spread the Joy” video? WDC will be producing
our 4th Annual video that will be aired via Social Media just before Christmas. 

What you need to do:
                                           Send a clip of your student and/or family, friends, pets;
                                           doing a fun dance! Record on your phone and send it us via 
                                           email @
                                                                woodlanddancecenter@yahoo.com
                                           
All submissions should be approximately 5-10 Seconds long. All recordings should
be sent by December 20th.

The song that we will be using is “Better Than Christmas” by LONIS & Daphne
Willis.

Have fun with it and we look forward to seeing what you send us!
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MOCHAS AND MINISMOCHAS AND MINIS
Mochas and Minis  is going strong! We have several parents and kids coming in for some
play time. If you or someone you know wants to hang out, pay attention to these special
dates!

We will NOT be hosting Mochas and Minis on December 25th, but we WILL be hosting on
Friday 12/22 and 12/29 for a special Winter Break Playdate from 9:30-11:30 AM at our $10
drop-in rate. 

Come bring your little ones and enjoy some warm drinks!

How to Contact UsHow to Contact Us

Website: www.woodlanddancecenter.com

Main Email: woodlanddancecenter@yahoo.com

Billing Questions: Billingquestions@woodlanddancecenter.com

Fundraising Email: Fundraisers@woodlanddancecenter.com

Performing Group Email: performinggroups@woodlanddancecenter.com

Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/WoodlandDanceCenter

Instagram: @woodlanddancecenter

Phone: 360.841.8673


